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To: commentletters
Subject: Don"t end the drought restrictions
Date: Sunday, February 05, 2017 6:31:29 PM

Now that we have become accustomed to conserving water whenever possible, it would be a
mistake to ease the drought restrictions and have everyone return to our former profligacy
with water. 

Other droughts will come; some predict a 'superdrought' within the next few decades. I urge
you not to ease the drought restricitions.

Judith Leggett, Escondido CA.
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